
 

4th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 7 – 11 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Permission to stay after School for Vocal Group 
 

I am writing to inform you of my after school Vocal Group. The sessions will run every Wednesday from 

4.00-4.45pm in the music room. The first session will take place on Wednesday 11th September. 

 

The club aims to develop choral singing skills at an advanced level. No equipment is required but 

please be sure to note the concert dates in the school calendar. 

 

In the event of the club being cancelled or not running for a week, you will be notified by email or letter 

and your child informed with more than 24 hours’ notice. The Receptionist will call you if a cancellation 

is made on the day due to unforeseen circumstances. 

 

There will be no session on the following dates: 

 

 Wednesday 25th September 

 Wednesday 9th October 

 Wednesday 11th October 

 Wednesday 18th October 

 Wednesday 25th March 

 Wednesday 1st April 

 Wednesday 20th May 

 Wednesday 17th June 

 Wednesday 8th July 

 

If you are happy for your child to participate in this activity and can make appropriate arrangements for 

your child’s journey home, please sign the consent form overleaf and return it to me as soon as 

possible. There will be no charge for this activity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr D Thompson 

Head of Music 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Permission to stay after School for Vocal Group 
 

Child’s name:   Year:  

 

I give my permission for my child to stay at school for the above activity and will make appropriate travel 

arrangements for him/her at the stated finishing time. 

 

Signed:   Date:  

 

Please return to Mr Thompson by Tuesday 10th September 

 

 

 


